
Pride Mobility Products Ltd. 

32 Wedgwood Road, Bicester, 

Oxfordshire, OX26 4UL 

E: sales@quantumrehab.co.uk 

T: +44 (0)1869 324600 

NB: This Bulletin is for informational 

purposes only and DOES NOT 

replace the Specifications. 

 

 

Technical 

Bulletin 

Bulletin Ref.: 

UK-Q2-2-25 

Date Issued: 

16 May 2025 

 

B U L L E T I N  D E T A I L S  

 

Product Group: Seating and Positioning 
Effective 

Date: 
1 January 2025 

Model(s) Affected: SPLE Shoe Holder 

Description of Changes/ Diviations: 

Effective January 2025, Stealth Products has officially discontinued the following SPLE Shoe Holders: 

• SPLE111 (Small) 

• SPLE112 (Medium) 

• SPLE113 (Large) 

The SPLE11# series of foot supports was initially marked for discontinuation in December 2020. 

However, the process was postponed. To streamline the product offering and improve quality and 

consistency, Stealth Products is replacing the SPLE11# series with the IFSH421# Stealth Positioning 

Shoe Holder Series. Unlike the outsourced SPLE models, these new replacements are designed and 

manufactured in-house by Stealth Products. 

 

Product Transition: 

Obsolete Part Replacement Part Description 

SPLE111 IFSH4211 Shoe Holder, padded straps, 3/4" webbing, Small 

SPLE112 IFSH4212 Shoe Holder, padded straps, 3/4" webbing, Medium 

SPLE113 IFSH4213 Shoe Holder, padded straps, 1" webbing, Large 

SPLE114 No direct replacement Product remains active 

 

Documentation Affected: ☐ Owner’s Manual   ☒ Order Form(s)   ☐ Spec Sheets   ☒ Other  ☐ N/A 

Link to new version of affected document:  

 

For more detailed information, please contact your local designated Area Sales Manager. 

 


